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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I urge you to vote to pass the National Popular vote bill. Thanks for your support in this important step 
toward fairer elections. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Holly Lange 
15650 Tumble Weed Turn 
Sisters, OR 97759-9608 
(408) 796-8084 
 
 

 


